



Stancliffe Road Bedford MK41 9AT Tel: 01234 300100

Email: office@hazeldeneschool.co.uk www.hazeldeneschool.co.uk



26<sup>th</sup> November 2018



## Year 5 & 6 Carol Concert/Christmas Party/School Christingle Service

Dear Parents/Carers

## Year 5 & 6 Carol Concert

On Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> December the children in Years 5 & 6 will be walking to St Mary's Church, Goldington to take part in a carol concert which will start at 2.00pm. The children can wear antlers/tinsel with their school uniform.

Parents are welcome to attend should they wish. We will return to school in time for the normal end of day. Parents who are at the Carol Service will still need to collect their child from school as normal.

## Year 5 & 6 Christmas Party

We will be holding our Christmas Party for the children in Years 5 & 6 on Tuesday 18<sup>th</sup> December in the afternoon. We would like the children to come to school wearing their party clothes on the day. Please ensure that they wear sensible shoes.

As they will be eating their party food they will **NOT** be having a school dinner/packed lunch on this day.

A list for food/drink for <u>each class</u> will be on the notice board near the school office from Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> December, and we would ask that you sign your name against the food that you feel you would like to provide for the party.

## Whole School Christingle Service

On the morning of Wednesday  $19^{th}$  December the children will be taking part in a Christingle service at school. Please could you send your child in to school with a **LARGE** orange w/b Monday  $10^{th}$  December so that they can make a Christingle.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Duchemin
Assistant Headteacher























